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RAISING AWARENESS ABOUT THE DANGERS OF THE NEW SEX EDUCATION  

     On Tuesday, October 4, 2016 Durham Concerned Parents raised awareness about the dangerous 

effects of Premier Wynne’s New Sex Ed. Curriculum at MPP Joe Dickson’s Ajax office and MPP Lorne 

Coe’s office. Twelve citizens stood up for the protection of all children from being sexualized by this 

curriculum.  Representatives handed out information on the alarming details to be taught and exposed the 

child pornographer that was behind its creation (former Deputy Minister of Education, Ben Levin).   

     Members of Durham Concerned Parents discussed the success of the previous weeks QUEENS 

PARK RALLY.  Supporters met at the Whitby Mosque on September 21
st
 to head downtown to stand 

on guard for children from 12 – 2pm.  CTV, City TV, Toronto Sun and Lifesite News were among the 

news media present to cover this historic event.  This well organized, professional rally featured speakers 

such as Jack Fonseca of Campaign Life Coaliton, Stephanie McEvoy of My Child My Choice, Charles 

McVety of Canadian Christian College, Tanya Granic from PAFE, Christina Liu from PAO, and Queenie 

Yu who ran in the Scarborough - Rouge Valley by-election to name a few.  Concerned citizens stood 

shoulder to shoulder shouting “Shame!” to the government for disrespected their parental rights and their 

families’ morals and values.  Signs demonstrated their frustration stating “Sex Ed Does NOT have our 

CONSENT Kathleen!”, “Cardinal Collins is not sex ed part of the same agenda as euthanasia and 

abortion? The fear of the funding Catholic education blinds you”, and “Child Pornographer Ben Levin May 

NOT Influence OUR Children via Sex Ed”.  The rally was a victory for those opposed to the controversial 

curriculum and key in igniting this issue in the hearts and minds of people across our province! 

       Let’s let the Premier, Education Minister and MPPs know that Children are not state property! Join 

us in the "80+ letters" initiative by sending personal letters to MPP Joe Dickson-Ajax-Pickering and 

MPP Jennifer French- Oshawa, to pressure them to share with their caucuses and at Queens Park, our 

concerns over the dangers of the curriculum.  Our next Tuesday protest is on November 1, 2016 at MPP 

Joe Dickson’s Ajax office at 10am-11:30pm and at MPP Jennifer French’s Oshawa Office at 12pm-

1:30pm.   

Jennifer Lee -Durham Concerned Parents Ajax/Pickering - durhamconcernedparentsajaxpick@gmail.com  

Durham Concerned Parents Whitby/Oshawa - durhamconcernedparents@gmail.com                                                                                          

For more information check out Durham Concerned Parents Face book page. 
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